

## RE: EXTERNAL: [QUAR] Re: Recital: Thank you

Lit, Gabriel < @archcare.org> Tue, Oct 24, 2017 at 10:10 AM To: Jayant Ray < @archcare.org> @archcare.org>

Dear Jayant,

Thank you so much for bringing your daughters to perform at Mary Manning Walsh Home. They were absolutely charming, and the residents really enjoyed their performance. It is a great treat having such talented youngsters share their gifts, and we hope they come back again. All the best,

Gabriel Lit MA, MT-BC

**Recreation Supervisor** 

Archcare at Mary Manning Walsh Home



Gabriel S. Lit
Recreation Supervisor
Recreational services
1339 York Avenue, New York, NY 10021





Visit us on the web at www.archcare.org or call to speak with one of our Care Navigators at (855) 951-CARE, seven days a week.

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication, along with any attachments, is covered by federal and state law governing electronic communications and may contain confidential and legally privileged information. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, or distribution, use or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this in error, please reply immediately to the sender and delete this message. Although ArchCare and its affiliates believe that this e-mail and any attachments are free of any virus or other defect that may affect any computer system into which they are received and opened, none of these entities can accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising in any way from their opening or use.